Mr. Mail Liston, Baker University, Baldwin, Kansas.

Dear "Lis":

I am wondering if you would be interested in playing a couple of baseball games with Kensas this spring - one at Baldwin and one at Lawrence.

We have only a few dates on our schedule, and if you can find a date convenient for you I am sure the boys would have a lot of fun. Our schedule to date is as follows:

April 10-11, Kansas State at Manhattan April 27-28, Missouri at Lawrence May 8-9, Kansas State at Lawrence May 18-19, Missouri at Columbia.

I shall be pleased to hear from you at your early convenience.

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.

FCA: AH